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Calendar 2021 

December
Wednesday 1st	 School Banking - LAST DAY 
Thursday 2nd	 Girls Rock & Boys Shine

Wednesday 8th	 Presentation Day
Thursday 9th	 Colour Run

Tuesday 14th	 Moving Up Day
	 Year 6 Farewell
Wednesday 15th 	 Gulgong's Got Talent
Thursday 16th	 LAST DAY OF TERM  

Calendar 2022

January
Friday 28th 	 School Development Day
	 STAFF ONLY
Monday 31 	 School Development Day
	 STAFF ONLY
February
Tuesday 1st 	 First Day Back at School
	 Years 1 to Year 6

Girls Shine & Boys Rock
This THURSDAY

Students will require 2 whites shirts on the 
day for the activities.

Sugar FREE -zies Stix Day was a great success the 
SRC raised $145.  We will be selling these Ice Blocks 
again this Wednesday. $1 each

Last week MC enjoyed their last day of RDA for 
2021. Congratulations and well done on a fabulous 
year.
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Principal's Message

With the end of the year approaching, Gulgong 
Public School is starting to plan for 2022. If you 
know that your child will not be returning to 
Gulgong Public School in 2022, can you please call 
the front office and let us know. Alternatively, if 
you or someone you know is intending to come to 
Gulgong Public School next year also call the office 
and let us know. This allows us to plan classes for 
next year. If we get no change or little movement 
then we will be able to stick to our original plans. If 
there are great changes then the plans listed below 
may need to change to suit the needs of our school.

On Tuesday 14th December we will have a moving 
up day. On this day students will move up to their 
classroom and teacher for 2022. This will allow them 
to see their classroom and meet their teacher (some 
new staff may not be able to make it). Hopefully this 
will allow students to settle in and make a smoother 
transition to the school year in 2022.

Enrolments for 2022 Teaching Support Staff - Gillian Armstrong, Abbie 
Muscat, Paul Johnson, Mel Parkins, Miriam Malik, 
Lauren Piccolo.

Executive staff - Lauren Piccolo, Gillian Armstrong, 
Kristel Barnes-Scales, Sarah Price, Megan Auckett 
and David Lewis

Office Staff - Sonya Hamson, Balaji Karupiah, Paul 
Meek and Gail Arkell

SLSO’s- Elsie Smith, Kylie Cuthell, Sacha 
Etherington, Courtney Uryszek, Felicity Smith, 
Ashlie Coupe, Abbey Hollow and Naomi Campbell

Class Teachers for 2022

On Friday I was impressed by the quality of our Year 
5 speakers for the Prefect elections. All the candidates 
spoke well and should be proud of their efforts. We 
are lucky to have a large cohort of students, all of 
whom would make great leaders at our school. See the 
photos below for some of our students.

Congratulations Year 5

Kindergarten - Sarah Heij and Rebecca Hunt (Tant)

Year 1 - Leanne Birchall and Kristel Barnes-Scales

Year 2 - Siobhan Fembock and Helena Lawson

Year 3 - Kym Ryan

Year 3/4 – Ali Ruming (Cunningham) and Rebecca 
Hughes

Year 4 - Michelle Wilson

Year 5 - Amy Harris and Courtney Mace

Year 6 - Megan Auckett and Jess Jones

Special Ed- Kylie Duffy, Hilary Harris & Erin Dunk

Congratulations 

We congratulate           
Mrs Buckley & Family on 
the Birth of Clancy.  We 
wish her all the best.
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Class in Focus 3F
This term 3F have been learning 
about Australia’s first contact and 
students delivered some excellent 
speeches about their chosen 
convicts. Students have also 
thoroughly enjoyed our science 
unit where we have been learning 
about different types of forces and 
completing experiments including 
the cars we made for our ‘Speed 
Racer Challenge’. 3F also had an 
excellent time at the Book Fair and 
participated in many book-themed 
activities. With only a few weeks left 
of school this year, we are looking 
forward to the Colour Run and 
completing Christmas activities in 
class.
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Merit Award & Book 
Award Winners

Week 8

Uniform Winner

Ruby Ferguson

Week 10

Thursday 9th December 2021

Refresher on 
School Zone Road

 Rules # 9

DRIVEWAYS

DRIVEWAYS You must not stop on or across a 
driveway.

Children and young people are extremely vulnerable 
in the road environment. They need you to take 
extra care when driving and parking around schools. 
Penalties are greater for breaking the road rules in a 
school zone. Find out more, https://roads-waterways.
transport.nsw.gov.au/roads/safety-rules/parking/
parking-rules.html *Produced with the support of 
Mid-Western Regional Council, NSW Police and 
Transport for NSW.

NSWRL HOGS 
 CLINIC

Monday 6 December  3.30-4.45pm
Billy Dunn Oval
Nandoura Street, Gulgong

GULGONG

Join Brydens Lawyers NSW Blues 
Head Coach Brad Fittler and Harvey Norman Sky Blues 

Head Coach Kylie Hilder and the Hogs crew for a 
FREE coaching clinic this summer!

Click here to register

nswrl.com.au

Open to
boys and girls
aged 6-16 years*

*COVID-19 protocols apply in line with NSW Govt Public Health Orders


